
 
 

KALOJI NARAYANA RAO UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES, 
TELANGANA STATE, WARANGAL 

 
NOTIFICATION FOR MBBS REALLOCATED STUDENTS 

 
 

In view of the Government Holiday on 17.09.2022 it is hereby 

informed to all reallocated MBBS students from TRR Institute of Medical 

Sciences and Mahavir Institute of Medical Sciences and the Principals of all 

concerned Medical Colleges that the last date for reporting at the reallocated 

college is extended to 05.00PM on 20-09-2022. 

 The orders of the Hon'ble High Court in this regard as 

communicated by the Standing Council of KNRUHS are enclosed along with this 

notification for information to the students/parents and for necessary action 

by the Principals of the reallocated colleges. 

 
 

Sd/- 

Date: 17-09-2022 REGISTRAR 




